DRAFT PRESS RELEASE BETWEEN CIF & TUF

Today, the CIF and the Trade Union Federation jointly called on all employers and workers to redouble their efforts to ensure Covid safety on construction sites.  Both sides restated their commitment to continue to work together to build on the tremendous efforts that have been made to date to keep construction workers and their families safe.  The Return to Work Safety Protocol agreed between the parties last year has been updated. While the parties agreed that there is light at the end of the tunnel, it is essential that employers and workers do not let their guard down. Continued strict adherence to the CIF Standard Operating Procedures and government guidelines is essential to ensure the industry can protect the health and livelihoods of all construction workers and their families.    
